
Dear Board Members: 

 

We are writing about case #18-0488-EL-BGN Seneca Wind Farm, Seneca  

county and case #17-2295-EL-BGN  Republic Wind Farm, Seneca & Sandusky County 

 

We are opposed to both of these wind farm projects.  We feel these would  

be very harmful to our local environment and ECO system.  We would  

encourage you to deny these two cases.  Thank you for your time. 

 

Seneca county residents, 

Frederick and Kay Zirger 

2091 S. Twp. Rd. 113 

Tiffin, Ohio   44883 
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